

So West Broad St., 9 Fl Columbus, OH 43215 Telephone: 614-466-5114 FAX: 614-466-0271 www.BELTSS.ohio.gov

John R. Kasich, Governor • Michael J. Scharfenberger, Chairman • Deborah Veley, Executive Director

MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

To: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSI Office and Lt. Gov. Office

Sydney King, Regulatory Policy Advocate, CSI Office

From: Deborah Veley, Executive Director, BELTSS

Via: Tom Simmons, Policy Manager

Re: Agency Response; FYR and Timely Renewal of License

Date: February 10, 2016

Thank you for your recent review of the proposed Rule Changes. Based upon your recommendation for no changes to the rules, BELTSS will proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

Revised on March 30, 2016: BELTSS refiled OAC4751-1-02 by removing the proposed amended language from the definition for "health services executive." In doing so, the Board created no adverse impact.

AMR p(163418) pa(296039) d: (643774) print date: 04/28/2024 12:09 PM